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REPORT 

A workshop on NAAC Accreditation is being organized on 16-03-2019 in Lakhimpur 

Girls’ College as per recommendations of the Director of College Development Council, 

Dibrugarh University for the faculty members of the colleges of Lakhimpur district. The 

IQAC of Lakhimpur Girls’ College in association with a committee of five faculty 

members of the college, formed specially for the workshop has taken initiative in 

organizing the workshop. The Resource person of the program, Prof. Kalyan Bhuyan 

from the department of Physics, Dibrugarh University and Director, IQAC, Dibrugarh 

University has delivered a talk on NAAC assessment thereby highlighting significant 

factors associated with the same. 45 faculty members from all the colleges of the district 

attended the workshop thereby making it a successful one.  
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